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Comments: Fixed anchors are an essential piece of climbers' safety system and will do more to protect

Wilderness character while providing for primitive and unconfined Wilderness climbing. Climbing is a sport that

brings people together and helps people get outside in an era where more and more people are isolated and not

spending time outdoors. The climbing community has managed Wilderness climbing anchors and the safety of

their own community for decades. These new restrictions will not prevent people from climbing, but they will

prevent people from doing so safely. Working with climbers and outdoor enthusiasts is the best way to ensure the

preservation of wilderness areas. We, as climbers, want to preserve the natural beauty and sustainability more

than anyone because these places are sacred to us. By working together rather than against the climbing

community we can create a more beautiful future together. 


